
HUMAN RESOURCES REPORT 

PAY REVIEW 

Since the last report detailed work has been undertaken on the pay review. This has 

involved working with Croner Reward on median salaries for existing and potential 

jobs. Detailed evaluation has been undertaken with the Finance Director which 

resulted in the proposals put forward to the Remuneration Committee. 

RESOURCES 

Recruitment of employees has included work on the Events Manager, the Director -

Education and Policy, Communications Officer and Case Manager (Fitness to 

Practise) positions. 

PARTNER RECRUITMENT 

Work continues on recruitment of partners, particularly from Prosthetists and 

Orthotists. Attendance the BAPO conference has assisted in this area. 


